
 

 

PROPOSAL 

 

Issue: 

Our contract with Best Way for the town’s trash service expires June 30, 2025. 

 

Proposal: 

Best Way has provided the following three-year extension.  We have been happy with their 

level of service and responsiveness and recommend accepting the contract extension. 

 

 

Cost: 

This is a user fee.  We currently charge $15.15 per address per month.  The rest is subsidized by 

the General Fund.   

 

 


